В

Te	стовые задания
3a	учебный год
УI	ОВЕНЬ ЭЛЕМЕНТАРНЫЙ

1000000					
Λ	Complete	the toyt	with the	words in	the hey
	Complete	tile text	with the	MOLO2 III	the box.

won't have stay seen like should will never going visit mustn't	
If I (0)have enough money, I (1) take a long holiday next year. I want to go America. I have (2) been there and I know it's very interesting. I'm (3) Brazil first and if I like it, I'll (4) there for a couple of weeks. My Brazilian frien (5) go to the Amazon rainforest. I can't imagine what it's (6) Of cou (7) programmes about it on television but I'm sure the reality is very different to (8) friends in Argentina too. I (9) forget to contact them before I England. If I don't call them, they (10) know when I hope to arrive. I can't wait	to fly to nds say 1 rse I've t. I'm going leave

Co	mplete the sentences. Circle the correct answers, a, b or c.
0	John ever eaten pizza?
	a (Has) b Have c Did
1	Yousmoke in here.
	a must to b mustn't to c mustn't
2	If it, we'll stay at home this afternoon.
	a will rain b rains c does rain
3	What your sister like? – She's tall and pretty.
	a does b are c is
4	I buy these shoes because they're too expensive.
	a 'm going to b 'm not going to c 'm going
5	You respect your teachers.
	a should b should to c shouldn't to
6	We have never in the Mediterranean.
	a swam b swimmed c swum
7	What John's parents like?
	a are b is c does
8	Are you going to do your homework now? –
	a Yes, I do. b Yes, I will. c Yes, I am.
9	If you want to be healthy, you eat too much chocolate.
	a must to b shouldn't c should to
10	If I have time, I tickets for the concert.
	a will buy b am buying c going to buy

5

0	Maria <u>aren't</u> going to pass her exam.
	Maria isn't going to pass her exam.
1	I have never <u>speaked</u> to a famous person.
2	You <u>should to</u> listen to your parents.
3	If I finish this test quickly, <u>I'm</u> very happy.
4	What <u>does</u> Rome like?
5	We are going buy lots of junk food for the weekend!
6	Jack has never <u>flew</u> in an aeroplane.
7	What <u>were</u> your mother like when she was a child?
8	Sarah <u>hasn't never</u> been to Spain.
9	If you will be late for class again, I'll be very angry.
10	Sally and Chris won't going to have a holiday this year.
Wri	te the past participle (3rd form) of the irregular verbs.
0	go <u>gone</u>
٠ 1	drive
2	speak
3	do
4	see
5	write
6	bite

swim

win

8

10

2 Vocabulary

Name	 	<u>-</u>
Class	 Date	

A	CI	hoose the best words to complete the sentences. Circle the correct answers, a, b or c.	
	0		
		a frightened b frightening c annoyed	
	1	My brother is very	
		a lazy b nervous c hard-working	
	2	This book is so! I can't keep awake.	
		a interesting b boring c exciting	Sitted
	3	I'm so! I can never find anything I want.	
		a disorganised b organised c lazy	
	4	I don't likepeople.	
		a polite b rude c rudely	
	5	You're always! What's wrong with you?!	
		a relaxed b tiring c tired	
	6	Whatnews! I'm so happy for you.	
		a fantastic b awful c boring	
	7	Margaret is always so	
		a honest b cheerful c lazy	
	8	The film was very	
		a frightening b dreadful c frightened	
	9	Barbara is a very woman. She always looks fantastic.	
		a dull b ugly c attractive	
	10	Be quiet! I'm really not in your problems.	
		a interesting b interested c bored	5
В	Phr	rasal verbs: Complete the sentences with the correct preposition.	
	0	Take your coat.	
	1	I want to take windsurfing this summer. I have never done it before.	
	2	It's very difficult to givesmoking.	
		Please don't throw your question papers when you finish the exam.	
		I'm sure we can work the answer if we think about it.	
	5	It's important to keepwith your studies.	5

C	What a	are	these	animals?	Put the	letters	in order
-							

0	act	cat
1	grfo	
2	trogallia	
3	bitbar	
4	enkas	
5	utartaaln	
6	tropra	
7	sheor	
8	grite	
9	osmue	
10	WCO	

200	
STATISTICS.	

D Complete the sentences using the phrases in the box.

raise money take a risk win a prize break a record build a house tell a joke

0 Wow!! I can't believe it! I've won a prize – it's a weekend for two in Paris.

- 1 I want to in the country. I don't like living in the city.
- 2 Go on! _____ us _____! You're always so funny.
- 3 I'm trying to to go on a trek in the Himalayas.
- 4 I'm trying to for standing on one leg.
- 5 If you never, you'll never know what you can do.

3 Everyday English

Name	
Class	Date

A Match a sentence in column A with a suitable response from column B.

A

- There's nothing in the fridge.
- What time does the film start?
- It's John's birthday tomorrow.
- I'm leaving in ten minutes.
- 4 I've forgotten to feed the cat.
- Let's go bungee jumping this weekend.
- This house is so untidy.
- I've left my dictionary at home.
- We should organise our holiday soon.
- I want to buy some new clothes.
- I need Peter's telephone number.

B

- I'll feed him for you.
- I've got it. I'll give it to you.
- No way! You must be crazy!
- How should I know?
- It's no big deal. You can use mine.
- Hang on! I'm not ready.
- Don't worry. I'll tidy up for you.
- I'll help you choose.
- I'll make a cake for him.
- I'll pick up some brochures from the travel agent's.
 - I'll go to the shops and buy some food for you.



MODULE 4

4 Reading

Name		 	
Class	Date	ř	

A Read the text about pets.

Man's best friend

The British are a nation of animal lovers. Most people in Britain will at some time or another have a pet. If there are children in the house, they will definitely want to have a dog, a cat, a rabbit or some other pet such as a guinea pig, goldfish or hamster. At Christmas time the pet shops are very busy selling baby dogs and cats (puppies and kittens) but sadly, children will often only play with them for a couple of weeks and then get bored.

But a pet is not just for Christmas, it's for life. If you have a large dog, for example, you must be sure to take it out at least three times a day as it needs a lot of exercise. You should feed it properly and take it to the vet regularly. If you look after your dog properly, your dog will look after you. They say that a dog is man's best friend and in many cases it's true.

Cats, on the other hand, are more independent and not so friendly. Some are lazy and just sleep inside all day but there are others who like being outside. They will go to anyone who feeds them, so if your neighbour puts food or milk outside for them, you shouldn't be surprised if you don't see your cat from one day to the next!

So, if you decide to buy an animal, you must be sure that you are going to have enough time and money to look after it properly.

20000000						
В	Answer	the	questions.	Use	complete	sentences.

1	Which animals do children usually want to have?
2	When do the pet shops get busy?
3	What often happens after Christmas?
4	How many times a day should you exercise a large dog?

What are cats like?

10